
23rd May 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dates for your Diary 

24.05.19 Collective worship (with awards) 

24.05.19 Last day of term 

04.06.19 Class photos 

21.06.19 Sports Day  

 

 

 

Friday 21st JUNE  

The Sports day schedule and timings will be sent out today 

via Parent hub.  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who joined us this week for our open classroom sessions and class worships.  It was lovely to 

share and celebrate the children’s high quality learning from their projects.  I’m sure you will all agree that the 

children have been working very hard this term and have produced some super work. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely half term break and we look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 3 rd June for 

our final term of the year.     

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 will be junk modelling after half term.  We 

would be most grateful if you could save any         

cardboard tubes, milk cartons and tops, cereal     

packets, egg boxes etc  

Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed making blackberry and apple pie . A huge thank you to Mrs Kelly’s son James, who is  a Chef . 

 

Congratulations to Hazel who won last week’s  

attendance ! Well done Hazel class. 


